
 

 

 

HVLL	OPENING	DAY:	VENDOR	BOOTH	
APPLICATION	

Saturday,	February	22,	2020	
	

	
Baseball	season	is	right	around	the	corner	and	as	a	respected	member	of	our	community;	
we	wanted	to	introduce	you	to	Huntington	Valley	Little	League	(HVLL).	Chartered	under	
the	umbrella	of	Little	League	International,	Inc.,	and	Little	League	District	62	of	Southern	
California,	we	share	a	mission	"to	promote,	develop,	supervise,	and	voluntarily	assist	in	all	
lawful	ways,	the	interest	of	those	who	will	participate	in	Little	League	Baseball."	
	
Planning	is	in	full-swing	for	our	annual	Opening	Day	event,	which	will	take	place	at	our	
baseball	fields,	located	at	19761	Magnolia	Street,	in	Huntington	Beach.	Each	year,	more	
than	2,000	people	attend	this	exciting	event.	The	event	is	filled	with	a	host	of	fun	activities,	
including	Opening	Ceremonies,	Team	Photos,	Silent	Auction,	food	trucks	and	much	more.		

We	are	hoping	you	might	be	interested	in	hosting	a	booth	at	our	event.	The	booth	donation	
is	$50.	All	funds	will	go	back	to	the	League	and	allow	us	to	provide	equipment,	facility	
maintenance,	and	scholarships	to	families	who	cannot	afford	the	expense.		
	
Because	HVLL	operates	exclusively	as	a	non-profit	501-(c)-(3)	educational	organization	
under	the	tax	ID	number	95-2675703,	all	donations	are	tax-deductible!	
	

• Check	in	begins	at	7:00	a.m.;	booth	must	be	ready	for	business	by	8:00	a.m.	
• Booth	locations	are	offered	on	a	first-come,	first-served	basis	and	located	on	the	

grass	area	between	the	fields.	
• Vendors	are	responsible	for	supplying	their	own	tables,	chairs,	canopies,	etc.	
• The	Opening	Ceremony	will	take	place	at	12:30	p.m.	
• Booths	must	be	cleaned	up	and	off	the	fields	by	4:00	p.m.		

	
If	you	are	interested	in	hosting	a	booth,	please	complete	the	second	page	of	this	letter	and	
mail	it,	along	with	your	$50	donation	check	(payable	to	HVLL)	to	confirm	your	reservation.	
	
Thanks	in	advance	for	your	consideration.	
	
Christina	Peterson	
HVLL	Auxiliary	Coordinator	
(562)	519-0982	
christinamariepeterson@yahoo.com	 	
	
	
	



 

 

	

COUNT	ME	IN!	
	
	
	
	
	

	
I	would	like	to	have	a	booth	at	HVLL’s	2020	Opening	Day	event!		
	
I	will	mail	my	check	(payable	to	HVLL)	by	February	21,	2020	to:	
	

Huntington	Valley	Little	League	
c/o	Christina	Peterson	
17271	Blue	Fox	Circle	
Huntington	Beach,	CA	92647	

	
	
Name:	______________________________________________________________________________	

 

Phone	Number:	_______________________________Email:_________________________________________ 

Company	Name:	______________________________________________________________________________ 

Product(s):	______________________________________________________________________________ 

I	understand	I	am	solely	responsible	for	providing	my	own	event	table,	chairs,	canopies,	
etc.,	and	all	product.		I	will	not	hold	HVLL,	or	its	members	accountable	for	lost,	stolen,	
missing,	broken,	or	otherwise	damaged	products.		HVLL	has	the	right	to	cancel	the	contract	
for	any	reason.		By	signing	below,	I	understand	and	agree	to	these	terms.			

	

Signature	___________________________________________________Date:______________ 


